
       August 7, 2013 

 

To: Susan Abel, Secretary-Community of Elfin Cove Board of Directors, 

 

Susan on July 24, 2013 you sent the following in an email letter about the records of CECNPC- 

“All our records are public and I would be happy to send them to you.” 

 

We welcome your offer and would like to request the following information: 

 

1. Sign-in sheet for the August 2, 2013 CECNPC Board of Directors election. 

 

2. We want the opportunity to examine the original ballots cast in the August 2, 2013 

CECNPC Board of Directors election. 

 

3. Copies of all emails sent to and received from the AK Dept. of Commerce and the AK 

Division of Elections concerning the August 2, 2013 CECNPC Board of Directors 

election. 

 

Kind Regards,  

 

 

Travis Lewis- Candidate for Chairman 

P.O. Box 45 

Elfin Cove, AK 99825 

 

 

Lane Ply- Candidate for Secretary                             

P.O. Box 64       

Elfin Cove, AK 99825                                                

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

 

  

 


